Date: 06.02.2018

The Board of Directors

Prama Hikvision India Private Limited
Siddhivinayak Arcade, 2nd Floor Akurli Cross
Road No.1, Near Kandivali (E) Station
Kandivali East Mumbai MH 400101, India

Dear sirs,

By this letter I am informing you that I will be unable to carry out my responsibility as a
director of Prama Hikvision India Private Limited. I am desirous of resigning as a director of

the Company. You are requested to accept my resignation at your earliest convenience.

Sincerely,

Junjie Huo ) g N2 H wo





